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JEANTET ADVISES THE FRENCH SHIPYARD OCEA  
AS PART OF THE UKRAINIAN STATE COMMAND OF 20 PATROL VESSELS 

 
 

Paris, August 11th, 2020 – Jeantet advised OCEA Navale, an independent French shipyard for 
maritime safety, on the order and sale of 20 patrol vessels to the Ukrainian State for €136 million. 
 

This order for 20 patrol vessels of FPB 98 (32 m long) intended for the Ukrainian border and 

coastguard service, and ratified by the Ukrainian Parliament on 24 July, provides for the construction 

of 15 patrol vessels in France and 5 others by the Ukrainian shipyard Nibulon, for a first delivery 

expected in 2021. 

 

Created in 1987, the OCEA group, based in Vendée (French West Coast), with more than 400 

employees spread over 4 production sites, has developed its activity as a civil and military shipbuilder 

in its own, as well as a subcontractor in particular for the Chantiers de l'Atlantique. 

 

Jeantet's team advising OCEA included Bertrand Barrier, Partner and Head of Kiev Office and 

Oleksiy Soloviov, associate. 

 

About Jeantet 
 
Committed to ethics and human values, Jeantet is one of the leading independent French business law firms 
that delivers customized services with added value. Our lawyers are fully aware of the economic, technological, 
sectoral, and legal changes our clients face and are able to anticipate, take action and propose solutions that 
are reliable, pragmatic and tailored to their clients’ challenges. 
Well-established in its market thanks to solid foundations, Jeantet combines its excellence in legal expertise, in 
both advice and litigation, along with its entrepreneurial culture, to contribute to the success of its clients’ 
projects. 
 
Jeantet, with a presence in Paris but also in Budapest, Casablanca, Geneva, Kiev, and Moscow, has more than 
120 lawyers, including 27 partners. Website: http://www.jeantet.fr 
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